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Teddington Park Residents Association Inc. 
153 Golfdale Road | Toronto, ON | M4N 2C1 | 416.484.9513 | tpra@rogers.com 

Wednesday, October 7, 2015 

Planning and Growth Management Committee 

Toronto City Hall, 100 Queen Street West 

Toronto, ON M5V 2N2 

Attention:	 Ms. Nancy Martins, Committee Secretariat 

pgmc@toronto.ca 

Dear Chair Shiner and Committee Members: 

PG7.2 Amendments to the Official Plan Environmental Policies and Designation of 

Environmentally Significant Areas – Final Recommendation Report – Public Statutory Meeting 

Planning and Growth Management Committee – Meeting No. 7 – October 8, 2015 

Teddington Park Residents Association Inc. (TPRA) is writing to thank planning staff for the 

recommended amendments to the Official Plan that strengthen, clarify and confirm the intent of the 

Environmental Policies and include further enhancements to the Environmentally Significant Areas. 

TPRA supports the amendments. Thank you for your consideration. 

Sincerely, 

Eileen Denny 

Eileen Denny, President 

Hilde Reis-Smart, Secretary 

Teddington Park Residents Association Inc. 
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